Swan City Council Meeting Minutes
June 3, 2021

Present: Mayor Harding, Clerk Heywood, Councilmen Downing, Gobbel, Harding
Guests: David & Debbie Willis

The meeting was brought to order at 6:32 pm.

A motion was made to approve the minutes: 1) Harding  2) Gobbel  All were in agreement

First, the visitors were recognized.  The Willises explained that they were present in hopes of obtaining a check from the city to help with the annual Swan picnic, scheduled for Sept. 26th.  Some discussion ensued about the necessity of mailing invitations and advertisement possibilities.  Finally, the mayor ventured his opinion that $300 really isn’t that much money.  A motion was made to donate $300 to the picnic expenses:  1) Gobbel  2) Harding   All were in agreement and the clerk issued a check on the spot.

Next, a final reading was done on the ordinance for truck weight limits.  It was unanimously passed:  1) Harding  2) Downing

It was decided that the city needs four new signs – two stop signs and two weight limit signs.  The clerk will take care of ordering them.

Then, there was discussion about the need for appointing council seats.  Clerk Heywood shared the information about this process she had procured from both the city clerk in Pleasantville and the county auditor’s office.  The clerk will send out a letter inviting residents to apply for the open seats.

A motion was made to pay the bills: 1) Gobbel  2) Downing  All were in agreement

A motion was made to adjourn: 1) Gobbel  2) Harding  All were in agreement

Next meeting: July 8, 2021



